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The Digital ReDi Conference on September 17th 

  

 

Dear member of ReDi, 

 

Please find below the latest news regarding the digital ReDi conference in September. It 

has never been this easy to participate. Just register (registration now open) and take part 

online from where you are. 

In the afternoon ReDi will have its first General Meeting as an organisation registered in 

Belgium. The session is open for all registered members. You’ll find the agenda here 

Digital Conference on 17 September 

The digital 8th Conference for Research in Diaconia and Christian Social Practice 

(ReDi) on 17th September 2020 is approaching. The theme of the conference is Diaconia 

as Gamechanger? Leadership of Service in Times of Crisis, Complexity and 

Transformation. The keynote lecturers of the conference, Prof. Dr. Bosela Eale and Dr. 

Theresa Carino, will give an African and an Asian perspective on the conference theme. In 

addition to the keynote lectures, the thematic paper sessions will be the core of the 

conference. Altogether, more than 40 papers have been accepted in eight thematic 

workshops. 

It is now possible to register for the conference. You can register either as individual 

participant or as an institution, see the following link. 

 
For more information about the program and the content of the conference and how to 

register, explore the update conference website, see the following link. 

 

mailto:membership@diaconiaresearch.org
https://www.diaconiaresearch.org/
https://www.deltager.no/the_8th_conference_for_research_in_diaconia_and_christian_social_practice_redi_17092020#init
https://www.diaconiaresearch.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Agenda-ReDi-General-Assembly-2020.pdf
https://www.deltager.no/the_8th_conference_for_research_in_diaconia_and_christian_social_practice_redi_17092020#init
https://www.vid.no/om-oss/the-8th-conference-for-research-in-diaconia-and-christian-social-practice-redi/


The ReDi Executive board wish you a peaceful time and good health. We will keep you 

updated until the conference, so please look out for more newsletters. 

 

 
 
For the ReDi Executive Board, 
 
Ninna Edgardh, Chair person 
 
  


